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21st October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Diwali Dance Workshop- Reception Children - FSM 
 
On Tuesday 5th November, West End Theatre Company will be visiting the school to 
deliver a Diwali workshop to the Reception children.  
 
This workshop will be within school and we are asking that children come to school 
dressed in Hindu clothing such as saris or other smart clothing. If your child does not 
wish to wear this type of clothing, then they must wear their school uniform. Please 
note, that children will be playing outside during the day and therefore clothing and 
footwear needs to be appropriate please.   
 
A contribution of £3.60 per child is asked in order to cover the cost. Please pay via 
Parentpay. This item will be listed as Diwali Workshop FSM 2024 on Parentpay. 
 
 If we do not receive enough contributions then we may have to cancel this 
experience.  
 
This experience is for RECEPTION children only. 
 
If you have any questions, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

K Taylor 

 
Mrs K Taylor 
Assistant Headteacher, EYFS Lead 
 


